
Forest Ranch Charter School (530)891-3154

Dates to Remember

October

9th-13th Scholastic Book Fair

9th Walk A Thon For The Community 

Center

10th School Picture Day (Avalon 

Photography) 

10th Parent-Teacher Partnership (PTP) 

Meeting @ 3:00

13th No School/Parent-Teacher 

Conferences

16th Canned Food Drive Kick Off

19th Woodstock’s Pizza Fundraiser

27th Middle School Dance

31st Halloween Party @ 1:15 

Volunteers:  Check if 

your TB Test results are 

still valid in the office.  

Woodstock’s Pizza 

Fundraiser is on 

Thursday, October 19th, 

from 5-8 PM.  Save the 

dishes and raise money 

for the school!

10/06/2017

Picture Day is Tuesday, 

October 10th!  Order 

forms were sent home 

with your child today.  

We are using a new 

photographer this year.  

Avalon Photography 

has been part of the 

Chico community for 20 

years and we are 

excited to work with 

Steve and the folks at 

Avalon!



Dear Forest Ranch Charter families,

We have had a great beginning of the year. Students and teachers are 
working hard. Both our Movie Night and Maker Space fundraisers have 
been very successful. I am excited about the enthusiasm for creating that 
the students and adults on our campus have shown and very grateful to 
our wonderful Maker Team for making the event happen (Christy Howell, 
Joe Ball, Robin and Stephen Wilder, and Ben Scott). We will be using our 
Maker Space materials/area for many academic challenges throughout 
the year. This will allow students to problem solve and implement plans in 
less conventional ways. It encourages them to use skills learned and 
practice going outside of the box.

Conference Day is coming up next Friday.  The Middle School Lounge will 
be set up with emergent reader support materials, wellness and PBIS 
information. I will be available intermittently throughout the day to 
provide information/materials to families to better support their child's 
learning at home.

On another note, we have had a bit of staff turnover and have been 
working the last few weeks to find strong replacements for Edward and 
Randal.  Both left to take advantage of promotional opportunities offered 
to them but are committed to our students and will keep in touch and 
involved with the school in other ways. Edward and Randall were well 
liked by staff and students and will be very missed. It is sad to see them 
go but we all wish them well in their new endeavors.  Let me now if you 
have any concerns, input as we get new staffing in place. Thanks for all of 
your involvement and support.

Sincerely,

Christia



WALK-A-THON FUND RAISER FOR OUR 

COMMUNITY CENTER

OCTOBER 9, 2017      

COLUMBUS DAY

Family and child walk from Deer Creek Café to 

Forest Ranch Community Center

Starts At 3:30 pm October, 9 2017.  The walk will 
start a Deer Creek Café and walk down Nopel 1.2 
miles to the Forest Ranch Community Center for 
some light refreshments.  Then head back to the 
Café for a 2.4-mile round trip walk and you can 
purchase a cheeseburger and fries or Ribs and 

Potato Salad for $20.00 and 50% of the proceeds go 
to the Community Center!!  Or we will still take 

donations towards the cause if you are still unable 
to attend.  Please sign up at the Deer Creek Café! 


